
 
 

October 15, 2012 
 

To: Valued Customer 
 
From: Littelfuse Product Management 
 
Subject: Vacuum Packing of 1Kpcs Ceramic Cartridge fuses 
 
 
With regards to the above reference, Littelfuse would like to inform you that vacuum bag will be 
added to pack 1Kpcs fuse in the carton box, with one vacuum pack for the ceramic 5x20 cartridge 
fuse, or 2 vacuum packs for the ceramic 6x32 cartridge fuse, respectively.  
 
The change purpose is to make the product packing more robust against the transportation and 
handling conditions.  
 
 Note that the vacuum pack applies to ceramic Cartridge non-pigtail fuses only. No changes will 
be made to the axial leaded ceramic fuses or glass fuses. Please refer to the attached PDF 
presentation for packing change and the Excel file for the affected part numbers. 
  

  
Going forward / Timeframe 

  

We would make the changes internally in mass production on a running change basis on April 15, 
2013.  
  

Please let us know should you have further queries. 
 
 
Best Regards, 
Roger Huang 
Global Product Manager 
Electronics Business Unit 
Suzhou Littelfuse OVS  
+86 13584888896  
Rhuang@Littelfuse.com 
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